
Safety is Namdeb’s priority value and to entrench this message further,  a 

safety Omugongo was held yesterday (Thursday, 8 February 2018) which 

was attended by Line Managers and Supervisors. The focus of the            

discussions was centred around safety leadership in the business. During 

the session, both Namdeb CEO, Riaan Burger and acting COO, Jurgen Jacob, 

shared their   respective safety pledges with the forum thereby demonstrat-

ing a very clear personal commitment to putting safety first in the business. 

The forum had various discussions and made suggestions on how to             

increase the level of safety awareness in the business and on tangible    

actions steps to ensure safe operations during times of change as the   

business is experiencing for various reasons.   

Other topics discussed included the correlation between wellness and safety 

and the importance of doing proper planning before executing a critical  

task. 

The session was highly interactive and generated a number of safety related 

ideas which will be shared with all  employees in due course 

An emphatic call was made to all to ensure that everyone returns home  

safely everyday by putting safety first. 
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